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Summary of request 

The Authority was asked to provide information regarding egg freezing, patients using cryopreserved 

eggs and babies born from frozen eggs since 2000. 

HFEA response 

Extraction of the requested information would require a piece of bespoke analysis work on the data 

held in the HFEA's Register of Treatments. As we have limited analyst resources, before arranging 

bespoke analysis we would advise you to refer to a recent (18 June 2012) response to a similar 

enquiry, which can be found on the HFEA website at http://www.hfea.gov.uk/7432.html.  

Please could you take a look through this and, should the information inadequately answer your 

query, inform us so that we can arrange some analysis work. 
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